
STATE OF OALIFORN -EALTHi4 NDi V4 SERVICES AGENCY 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES 
7141744 P STREET 
P.O. BOX 942732 
SACRAMENTO. dA 04234-7320 

,322-3482

GRAY DAMS, Goaemor

August 19, 1999

Mr. Paul H. Lohaus, Director 
Office of State Programs 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Lohaus:

I need clarification on the classification of certain process waste. Is the 
radioactive waste from a plant that converts U308 to U0 2 considered to be 1 l.e.(2) waste 
or source material waste and therefore low-level radioactive waste? Similarly, is the 
radioactive waste from a U0 2 to uranium fluoride conversion facility 1 l.e.(2) waste or 
low-level radioactive waste? 

Is the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission aware of any conventional uranium 
mill or in situ recovery facility that ever processed beyond the U30 8 stage? 

Thank you for assistance in providing this information.  

Sincerely, 

4 Edgar . Bailey, C. *'ef 
Radiologic Health Branch
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